
Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude 

for your commitment to [Organization's Name] through your planned gift. 

Your generous support plays a critical role in [explain how their gift will help, e.g., sustaining 

programs, supporting initiatives]. To further engage with you, we would love to invite you to 

[upcoming event, meeting, or initiative related to the organization]. 

We believe that your involvement could greatly enhance our efforts and strengthen our mission. 

We would be honored to hear more about your thoughts and experiences regarding planned 

giving. 

Thank you once again for your incredible support. Please feel free to reach out at [contact 

information] if you have any questions or would like more information. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


